SPH-B RENOVATIONS UPDATE

E School of Public Health-Bloomington

Hello Kevin,

Welcome back te campus from what | hope was a terrific
summer break! As you might know, there is a large renovation
happening at the |U 5chool of Public Health-Bloomington
(SPH-B). This will affect both how you get into the
building and how you access the spaces inside.

To get to the Student Services suite, you must enter through
one of these doors on the east side of the building:

= Northeast entrance (closest to the arboretum and bell
tower)

« [East entrance (closer to the art museum)

All doors on the west side of the buillding—including the main entrance—are locked during renovation.

Once you get inside, there should be signs to help you find the Student Services suite which includes Academic Advising,
Career Services, and International Programs.

The latest information about building access is always available at the QR code above, or at go.iu.edu/sphb-
renovation.

As always, if you have any questions or need further info, please don't hesitate to reach out. We are excited about these
updates to our building, and even more excited to have you back on campus.
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Jim Gibson
Assistant Dean for Student Academic Affairs

Indiana University
107 5. Indiana Ave
Bloomington, IN 47405
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